
NOTICE OF FILING DATES FOR 2023 SCHOOL BOARD 

ELECTION - HILLSBORO R-III SCHOOL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the opening 
filing date for school board elections will be Tuesday, December 
6, 2022, beginning at 8:00 a.m.  Interested parties may file at the 
Superintendent’s Office during regular business hours.  Individuals 
will be chosen to serve as members of the Board of Education for a 
term of three years (3 openings) or a term of one year (1 opening).  
The school district may have adjusted business hours during 
the holiday season.  The closing date for filing shall be Tuesday, 
December 27, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.  To qualify for the position of Board 
Director, a candidate must be a citizen of the United States and 
resident taxpayer of the district, who has resided in this state for 
one year preceding his/her election or appointment, and who is at 
least twenty-four (24) years of age.  Publication of this notice fulfills 
the requirements of RsMO Section 115.127, Subsection 5, done at 
the regular monthly meeting during November 2022, by order of the 
Boards of Education.  Betsy Noack, Board of Education Secretary,
5 Ridgewood Drive, Hillsboro, MO 63050, (636) 789-0006


